
Glenbrook High Schools 
Human Resources 
 
To: Dr. Michael Riggle 
 
From: Steven A. Caliendo 
 
Date: May 29, 2013 
 
RE: Retirements: Certified 
 
The following teachers have announced their intent to retire at the end of the 2015-2016 school 
year under Board Policy 6110, Section F revised June 11, 2007: 
 
GBN      GBS      
Rommel Guzman    Ellen Eichler 
Russell Katahira    Dawn Fendt 
Nathan Unterman    Frederick Kocian 
      Carol May 
      Janice Osowski 
      Kay Sopocy 
       
The following teacher has announced their intent to retire at the end of the 2013-2014 school 
year under Board Policy 6110, Section G revised June 11, 2007. 
 
GBS 
Stevi Marks 
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